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PRINCIPAL'S REPORT 
 
Thank you to those parents/carers who have either kept their 
sick child at home or have collected them promptly if they are 
unwell at school. This has helped keep the rate of infection as 
low as possible and ensured that every child is safe and well.  
However, it is timely to remind everyone how important 
attendance is, if your child is well. As you can see from the 
poster below, it is ok to stay away from school if you are unwell. 
Otherwise, except for natural disasters, children must attend 
school. Please take the time to read the poster and consider the 
implications when your child asks or you decide to allow them to 
have a day off for any other reason. Remember EVERY DAY 
COUNTS. 

 
Late arrivals – also, arriving late has an impact on your child’s 
learning and also on their attitude to punctuality. Being on time 
is a life skill that parents/carers need to teach and support. 
Please ensure you are doing your bit to ensure your child 
arrives on time and ready for learning. 
Afternoon ‘Pick-up’s: A big thank you to all those 
parents/carers who are collecting their children in a responsible 
and orderly manner in the afternoons. It ensures our children 
are safe and there is no angst during this time. Can parents 
who park and collect children please ensure that they supervise 
them when crossing the road. A number of children have been 
running ahead of their parent/carer and then running across the 
crossing without supervision. I don’t need to remind anyone 
how dangerous that behaviour can be. 
Finally, a reminder that all students must be collected by 
3:25pm. There is no supervision of children after this time. If, for 
any reason, you are unable to meet that deadline, please phone 
the school on 5501 2333 to advise our staff when you will be 
arriving. Your child will then be kept at the office until you arrive 
to collect them.  
 
Janet Tucker 
Principal 
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Principal:  Janet Tucker 
Deputy Principal:  Kelly Clark 

Friday 8 September Colour Fun Run 

Monday 11 September P & C Meeting 7:00pm 

Thursday  14 September Year 4 Arts Centre 

Friday  15 September Year 6 Leadership Day 

Friday 15 September Last Day Term 3 

Monday 2 October PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 3 October Back to school Term 4 

Tuesday 3-5 October Starlab Incursion 

Wednesday 4-6 October Year 6 Lake Ainsworth Camp 

Friday 20 October Family Arts Night 4:00pm-7:00pm 

 
Our website has access to all consent letters for any of the 
excursions listed above https://gilstonss.eq.edu.au 
 
2017 Explicit Improvement Agenda 
Response to intervention (RTI).  Target driven intervention through: 

¶ Data Analysis 

¶ Consistent Core Instruction 

¶ Progress Monitoring 

¶ Supplementary and Intensive Intervention 
 
Gilston Expectations 

¶ Be a Learner 

¶ Be Responsible 

¶ Be Respectful 

¶ Be Safe 
 
Current Attendance Levels 

P 1 2 3 4 5 6 

93.81 93.27 93.43 93.59 91.68 93.53 92.59 
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DEPUTY PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
Colour Fun Run 
This Friday is Gilston State School’s very first Colour Fun Run. 
Students are enthusiastic to be a part of this exciting event. All 
parents and carers are welcome to attend the event. Any 
outstanding money raised can be placed in the box in the office. 
Frequently asked questions relating to the Colour Fun Run are 
answered below.  

1. My child hasn’t raised money, are they still able to 
participate? Yes, we are encouraging the run to be a 
community event. 

2. Can I wear my white shirt to school? Yes, please wear 
your white shirt with your Gilston uniform bottoms. 

3. Will students be eating their lunch on the oval? No, 
students will be eating their lunch at their allocated 
time (1:40pm). The tuckshop will not be open during 
second break playtime. Students will assemble at their 
classroom and head down to the oval at 1:50pm ready 
for a 2:00pm start. 

4. What time will my child be running? There is no 
allocated time for each class. There is an order of 
races that will be adhered to. 

5. Will my child need to bring their hat and bag to the 
oval? Students will need their hat. Students will head 
back to their classroom at 2:55pm and be dismissed 
from their classroom 

6. I do not want my child to participate in the Colour Fun 
Run. How do I let teachers know? Please complete the 
Parent Consent Form that was attached to the initial 
fundraising form. This consent states that you DO NOT 
want your child to participate in the run.  

7. I do want my child to participate but do not want them 
to be splattered in colour. Students who do not want to 
be splattered in colour are asked to wear a yellow 
shirt. 

8. I would like to buy lunch/snacks for myself prior to 
heading down to the Colour Fun Run. The Tuckshop 
will be open for parents and carers to purchase items 
from 1:40pm – 1:55pm. 

If you have any further questions relating to the Colour Fun 
Run, please contact the Tuckshop for clarification. 
 
STARLAB EDUCATION INCURSION 
Starlab Education will be visiting Gilston State School to provide 
an inspiring astronomy and earth science presentation to 
students from Prep – Year 6. Fully trained presenters will 
deliver this educational experience during Term 4. Classes will 
be timetabled to attend the incursion from the 3rd October – 5th 
October. Further details including participation costs and activity 
consent will be sent home with students today.  
 
Kelly Clark 
Deputy Principal 
 
2018 PREP NEWS 
Our Pre-Prep classes are well under way and we have had 
some wonderful feedback from both parents and students. The 
children have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know some of the 
environments and staff they will encounter when they begin 
school next year.  
On Tuesday 17th October we will be holding our Prep 
Orientation Day. This is for parents and children enrolling in 
Prep 2018. The information at this session will be different from 
that presented at the information sessions held earlier in the 
year so everyone is encouraged to attend.  
If you have a child beginning Prep in 2018 and have not already 
completed an application, please contact the office to do so. 
 
Jolie Angus 
STLAN / Enrolling Families 

STORY DOGS 
Did you know that Gilston State School is a Story Dogs school? 
We decided that becoming a Story Dogs school would benefit 
some of our younger readers. You may have noticed our story 
dog Teddy and his owner Danielle Wibaux around the school.  
 
Teddy very proudly wears his Story Dogs vest on the days he 
comes to Gilston SS to work. Both he and Danielle had to go 
through extensive training and we are most grateful that they 
were willing to do so for the benefit of our students. Story Dogs 
is a wonderful volunteer program and if you would like more 
information, why not visit their website at 
http://storydogs.org.au/  
 

 
 
Kirsti Hendrie 
 
SPELLING BEE          
As part of our work to promote high standards of spelling 
throughout the school we held a Spelling Bee this term. We felt 
that this would be a motivating and fun way to encourage 
students to learn new words. 
 
Considering that the Spelling Bee was an optional activity, that 
required students to participate during their lunch times, I was 
blown away to have 130 students from years 1-6 participate. 
 
I am pleased to be able to announce the 2 finalists from each 
year level below. 
 

Year One 
Rohan Da Ross 
Indya Luce 

Year Two 
Max Jones 
Keirra Edser 

Year Three 
Ellie Da Ros 
Chloe Flesser 

Year Four 
Gemma Flesser 
Sienna Fraser 

Year Five 
Lily Harper 
Abbey Lehmann 

Year Six 
Bronte Dutton 
Tom van Loon 

 
The above students will take part in a final during week 10 in 
front of an audience of peers, spelling words aloud in the style 
of a traditional Spelling Bee.            

 
            
Mrs Andrea Barr-Hamilton       
Learning Extension Mentor 
 
SPORT NEWS  
On Monday, our year 5 and 6 students travelled to Firth Park 
and Mudgeeraba Soccer Club to compete in a Sports Gala Day 
against Nerang and Tallebudgera State Schools.  The students 
enjoyed playing netball, rugby league, soccer and AFL.  The 
weather was fantastic as was our participation and 
sportsmanship. 
A big thank you to the Mudgeeraba Soccer Club for the use of 
their facilities. Also thank you to all referees and coaches. 
Could all jerseys please be returned to Mr Stavar prior to the 
holidays. 
 
Scott Stavar 
HPE Specialist 
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MUSIC NEWS 
 
Eisteddfod Choir Party 
The eisteddfod choir members will be having a party this 
Friday at 1st break.  Could all members please bring a plate of 
party food to share.  We will have the party outside the hall at 
11.00am. 
 
Choir Shoes 
If anyone has any black school shoes at home, which are no 
longer used, please think about donating them to the school 
choir.  We have a few pairs which we keep stored at school for 
choir events like the eisteddfod.  We are looking for any black 
shoes that can be polished.  They need to be all black with no 
other coloured markings.  Thanks in advance if you are able to 
donate! 
 
Alison Miller 
Music Teacher 

 
LOTE NEWS 
 
Sugoi Takio 
Students in Grades 3-5 are invited to attend Taiko Experience 
week from Monday-Wednesday next week. This will be held in 
the Sugoi HQ (Music & Japanese rooms) at both lunch breaks. 
If your child is interested in learning more about Taiko, or 
auditioning to work towards our Eisteddfod-winning 
performance team, remind them to come along to a session 
next week!  
 
Kylie Doonican 
Lote Specialist 
 
P & C NEWS 
 
The next P & C Meeting will be held on Monday 11 September 
at 7pm in the Staff Room.  All welcome 
 
2018 (and Beyond) Fundraising Project 
The P & C would like to go into 2018 with a dedicated 
project/goal for which to fundraise. If you have any ideas for 
things around the school that we could choose as our major 
project please let us know. pandc@gilstonss.eq.edu.au  
 
Community Movie Night and Food Truck Feast 
The food trucks are coming to Gilston on Friday 27 October!!!  
So get set for a fabulous family night of yummy treats and a 
great movie.    Bring your family, your friends, your neighbours 
and YOUR APPETITE and come and join the Gilston 
Community! 
 
School Colour Fun Run 
The event will be held this Friday 8 September. We ask that 
you wear a plain white shirt. The colour powder is made of 
high quality corn starch with permitted food colours. It is non-
toxic, biodegradable, skin safe and environmentally friendly.  
 
Thank you in advance for your participation, and get ready for a 
BLAST OF COLOUR! Happy fundraising!    
  

 
 

GILSTON GOURMET NEWS 
 

Gilston Gourmet Newsletter Report 

Thursday 7th September: Brenda Flemming/Debbie H 
Friday 8th September: Amelia Edwards/ Help needed 
Monday 11th September: Help needed 
Tuesday 12th September: Help needed 
Wednesday 13th September: Help needed 
Thursday 14th September: Rachel Delany/ Debbie H 
Friday 15th September: Amelia Edwards/Jenny Toohey 
  
This Friday is our colour fun run so we have a couple of special 
lunches on offer, for Friday only. These options are available 
online at flexischools.com.au and over the counter at the 
tuckshop: 
  
Colour Run Meal Deal 1: 
Choice of either a Hotdog or L & M Burger or Homemade 
Teriyaki Chicken and Rice, colour slushy or other drink of your 
choice and a colourful cookie $6.50 
  
Colour Run Meal Deal 2: 
Chicken and Lettuce snack wrap, colour slushy or your choice 
of other drink and colourful cookie $5.50 
  
Also the tuckshop will remain open till 2pm on Friday for any 
parents wanting to purchase any drinks or snacks for the 
afternoon while attending the colour fun run. 
 
Nicole Meesen 
Tuckshop & Uniform Shop Convenor 
 
 
COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 
 
ENJOY THE BEST EVER FOOTY FUN WITH YOUR FRIENDS!  
Sign up now for Oztag www.nerangoztag.com, phone 0402 917 280. 
 
KURRAWA SURF CLUB NIPPER SIGN ON DAY 9.00-11.00am 
Sunday 10 September, Miami Aquatic Centre.  
 www.kurrawasurf.com.au 
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